From: sue Ashe -

Sent: 03 March 2022 21:04
To: Planning Enquiries <planning enquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk>
Subject: Planning application 214391

Dear Planning committee,

I am a resident in Putley and part of the PCC there. As such I keep an eye on various
local government information and that of our neighbouring area, Aylton.

I have seen the planning application for The Smithy there and was dismayed. I cannot
see how the proposal complies with the neighbourhood plan, sentivities and respect
for the other buildings in Priors Court or their owners. It is an ugly extension built of
materials that are not in sympathy with the others or the area and is far too big for an
extension of a smaller main building. It will block light and space for others. I am
wondering who advised that this kind of proposal would be acceptable in this
particularly bucolic area and ask that you refuse planning permission for the proposal
to go ahead. It will be an eyesore.

Susan Ashe

The Old Dairy

Putley Court

HRS 2QP



